Sent: 31 March 2015 13:54

To: Giles Ahern (XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX Giles Ahern - HQ

Cc: XXXXXXXXXX

Subject: HMS Victory 1744

Dear Mr Ahern

I wrote to Mr Fallon on 25th March, with a copy to you, requesting assurance that no new approval will be granted to the Maritime Heritage Foundation to work on the site of HMS Victory 1744 until the matter raised in that letter had been fully investigated by the police.

I have yet to receive a reply to that letter or to my letter of 23rd March, of which you also received a copy.

However since Parliament has now been dissolved it seems unlikely that I will receive a reply in the near future from the Secretary of State for Defence.

Please would you confirm, therefore, that no new approval has been granted.

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this email.

Kind regards

Bob

Robert Yorke